
 

Borough of Matawan 

 

Notice of Intent to Award Contract Under a 

Sourcewell Agreement 

 

Public Utility & Airport Equipment 

 

Vector Trailer Mounted Pipe Jetting & Vacuum Machine 

 

 
The Borough of Matawan, as Member #29789 of Sourcewell, intends to participate in the 

Sourcewell contract #122017-AMI (Vector Technologies) for Public Utility & Airport 

Equipment to purchase one (1) Vector Model NP800 Trailer Mounted Pipe Jetting & Vacuum 

Machine.  

 

Information regarding the contract may be found at the Office of the Borough Clerk, Borough of 

Matawan, 201 Broad Street, Matawan, New Jersey 07747 during regular business hours as well 

as on the Borough of Matawan’s website at www.matawanborough.com. 

 

The Borough of Matawan anticipates joining the Sourcewell contract on May 5, 2020.  The 

Sourcewell contract term is February 20, 2018 to February 20, 2022. 

 

Contract Period:  February 20, 2018 to February 20, 2022. 

 

It is the intent of the Council of the Borough of Matawan to make a contract award to Modern 

Group, Ltd. pursuant to the proposal submitted in response to the Sourcewell Request for 

Proposals. 

 

The Borough of Matawan is permitted to join national cooperative purchasing agreements under 

the authority of NJSA 52:34-6.2(b)(3). 

 

Comment Period Ends:  May 5, 2020  

 

Karen Wynne, RMC 

Municipal Clerk 

 

http://www.matawanborough.com/

